Icas 2012 Science Answers
As recognized, adventure as capably as experience virtually lesson, amusement,
as competently as arrangement can be gotten by just checking out a book icas
2012 science answers next it is not directly done, you could agree to even more
roughly speaking this life, just about the world.
We offer you this proper as capably as easy mannerism to get those all. We give
icas 2012 science answers and numerous book collections from fictions to
scientific research in any way. among them is this icas 2012 science answers
that can be your partner.

Managing Water in Central Asia Philip P. Micklin 2000 Central Asia faces
critical water management problems. The intensive development of irrigation in
the Soviet period depleted the flow of the Aral Sea basin's two main rivers,
leading to the Sea's desiccation and to other serious environmental, economic
and social ills. This paper analyzes the complicated water resources management
issues confronting the Central Asian states. In spite of a common interest in
amicable resolution of these issues and considerable financial, technical and
advisory aid from the international community, this is proving a difficult
task. How these issues are solved for (or left unsolved) will have a critical
impact not only on the economy, but on the political future of the region.
The Human Face Mary Katsikitis 2012-12-06 This volume marks the first time that
a collection of contemporary facial scoring techniques and their utility,
whether clinical, experimental, theoretical, or otherwise, follows an
historical introduction of the area, thereby recording the developmental
history of this science.
Belief, Doubt, and Fanaticism Osho 2012-04-24 One of the greatest spiritual
teachers of the twentieth century addresses the conflicts that arise between
people with opposing views and the dangers of losing your individual identity
in your desire to belong to a group with shared values. In Belief, Doubt, and
Fanaticism: Is It Essential to Have Something to Believe In?, Osho brings his
unique and often surprising perspective to the religious, political, social and
economic forces that drive people into opposing camps, fanatical groups, and
belief systems that depend on seeing every “other” as the “enemy.” As always,
the focus is first and foremost on the individual psyche and consciousness, to
identify the root causes and hidden demons of our human need to belong and have
something to “believe in.” Osho challenges readers to examine and break free of
the conditioned belief systems and prejudices that limit their capacity to
enjoy life in all its richness. He has been described by the Sunday Times of
London as one of the “1000 Makers of the 20th Century” and by Sunday Mid-Day
(India) as one of the ten people—along with Gandhi, Nehru, and Buddha—who have
changed the destiny of India. Since his death in 1990, the influence of his
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teachings continues to expand, reaching seekers of all ages in virtually every
country of the world.
The Science of Religion, Spirituality, and Existentialism Kenneth E. Vail III
2020-04-04 The Science of Religion, Spirituality, and Existentialism presents
in-depth analysis of the core issues in existential psychology, their
connections to religion and spirituality (e.g., religious concepts, beliefs,
identities, and practices), and their diverse outcomes (e.g., psychological,
social, cultural, and health). Leading scholars from around the world cover
research exploring how fundamental existential issues are both cause and
consequence of religion and spirituality, informed by research data spanning
multiple levels of analysis, such as: evolution; cognition and neuroscience;
emotion and motivation; personality and individual differences; social and
cultural forces; physical and mental health; among many others. The Science of
Religion, Spirituality, and Existentialism explores known contours and emerging
frontiers, addressing the big question of why religious belief remains such a
central feature of the human experience. Discusses both abstract concepts of
mortality and concrete near-death experiences Covers the struggles and triumphs
associated with freedom, self-regulation, and authenticity Examines the roles
of social exclusion, experiential isolation, attachment, and the construction
of social identity Considers the problems of uncertainty, the effort to discern
truth and reality, and the challenge to find meaning in life Discusses how the
mind developed to handle existential topics, how the brain and mind implement
the relevant processes, and the many variations and individual differences that
alter those processes Delves into the psychological functions of religion and
science; the influence on pro- and antisocial behavior, politics, and public
policy; and looks at the role of spiritual concerns in understanding the human
body and maintaining physical health
Network and Traffic Engineering in Emerging Distributed Computing Applications
Abawajy, Jemal H. 2012-07-31 "This book focuses on network management and
traffic engineering for Internet and distributed computing technologies, as
well as present emerging technology trends and advanced platforms"--Provided by
publisher.
What Do Science, Technology, and Innovation Mean from Africa? Clapperton
Chakanetsa Mavhunga 2017-06-16 Explorations of science, technology, and
innovation in Africa not as the product of “technology transfer” from elsewhere
but as the working of African knowledge. In the STI literature, Africa has
often been regarded as a recipient of science, technology, and innovation
rather than a maker of them. In this book, scholars from a range of disciplines
show that STI in Africa is not merely the product of “technology transfer” from
elsewhere but the working of African knowledge. Their contributions focus on
African ways of looking, meaning-making, and creating. The chapter authors see
Africans as intellectual agents whose perspectives constitute authoritative
knowledge and whose strategic deployment of both endogenous and inbound things
represents an African-centered notion of STI. “Things do not (always) mean the
same from everywhere,” observes Clapperton Chakanetsa Mavhunga, the volume's
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editor. Western, colonialist definitions of STI are not universalizable. The
contributors discuss topics that include the trivialization of indigenous
knowledge under colonialism; the creative labor of chimurenga, the
transformation of everyday surroundings into military infrastructure; the role
of enslaved Africans in America as innovators and synthesizers; the African
ethos of “fixing”; the constitutive appropriation that makes mobile
technologies African; and an African innovation strategy that builds on
domestic capacities. The contributions describe an Africa that is creative,
technological, and scientific, showing that African STI is the latest iteration
of a long process of accumulative, multicultural knowledge production.
Contributors Geri Augusto, Shadreck Chirikure, Chux Daniels, Ron Eglash, Ellen
Foster, Garrick E. Louis, D. A. Masolo, Clapperton Chakanetsa Mavhunga, Neda
Nazemi, Toluwalogo Odumosu, Katrien Pype, Scott Remer
Global Study on Homicide 2013 United Nations 2014-06-15 The Global Study on
Homicide 2013 is based on comprehensive data from more than 200
countries/territories, and examines and analyses patterns and trends in
homicide at the global, regional, national and sub-national levels. Such
analysis is fundamental to understanding the various factors and dynamics that
drive homicide, so that measures can be developed to reduce violent crime. The
Study provides a typology of homicide, including homicide related to crime,
coexistence-related homicide, and socio-political homicide. The nature of crime
in several countries emerging from conflict, the role of various mechanisms in
killing, and the response of the criminal justice system to homicide are also
analyzed. A further chapter examines homicide at the sub-national level, and
includes analysis at the city-level for selected global cities.
Restoration of Forests R.M. Gutkowski 2012-12-06 In the conflict between
logging as a material resource and preservation the forests are becoming
depleted throughout the world and this depletion is aggravated by the effects
of air pollution. The concept of utilization is thus now being expanded to
include vital societal values. These issues are nowhere more acute than in
Central and Eastern Europe, where obsolete, poorly maintained industrial plant
is common. Air pollutant levels are so high that one area has been called the
Black Triangle. Timber is required in this region as a building material and
logging for fuelwood is practised, giving rise to a complex linkage between
industry, energy supply, deforestation, agriculture, value-added forestry
products and economic development. This book presents current information on
national and regional issues relating to environmental threats to forest land,
focusing on: ecology, environment and science; forest ownership and management;
forest product utilization; government and public agency roles. The
recommendations, action items and the human network needed for regional-level
implementation are detailed in `situation', `position' and `state of the art'
papers. The final objective is to develop a plan of action to help abate the
negative impacts while sustaining or expanding the forests, the economy and the
energy sufficiency of the region.
Experimental Heat Transfer, Fluid Mechanics and Thermodynamics 1993 M.D.
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Kelleher 2012-12-02 The papers contained in this volume reflect the ingenuity
and originality of experimental work in the areas of fluid mechanics, heat
transfer and thermodynamics. The contributors are drawn from 27 countries which
indicates how well the worldwide scientific community is networked. The papers
cover a broad spectrum from the experimental investigation of complex
fundamental physical phenomena to the study of practical devices and
applications. A uniform outline and method of presentation has been used for
each paper.
The Thought Remolding Campaign of the Chinese Communist Party-state Hu Ping
2012 In its comprehensive analysis of a wide range of primary and secondary
sources in both Chinese and Western languages, this authoritative work stands
as the definitive study of the theory, implementation and legacy of the Chinese
Communist Party's thought-remolding campaign. This decades-long campaign
involved the extraction of confessions from millions of Chinese citizens
suspected of heterodoxy or disobedience to party dictates, along with their
subjection to various forms of "re-education" and indoctrination. Hu Ping's
carefully structured overview provides a valuable insider's perspective, and
supersedes the previous landmark study on this vastly interesting topic.
High Performance Computing in Science and Engineering ’02 Egon Krause
2012-12-06 This book presents the state-of-the-art in modeling and simulation
on supercomputers. Leading German research groups present their results
achieved on high-end systems of the High Performance Computing Center Stuttgart
(HLRS) for the year 2002. Reports cover all fields of supercomputing simulation
ranging from computational fluid dynamics to computer science. Special emphasis
is given to industrially relevant applications. Moreover, by presenting results
for both vector sytems and micro-processor based systems the book allows to
compare performance levels and usability of a variety of supercomputer
architectures. It therefore becomes an indispensable guidebook to assess the
impact of the Japanese Earth Simulator project on supercomputing in the years
to come.
Open Rajiv S. Jhangiani 2017-03-27 Affordable education. Transparent science.
Accessible scholarship. These ideals are slowly becoming a reality thanks to
the open education, open science, and open access movements. Running
separate—if parallel—courses, they all share a philosophy of equity, progress,
and justice. This book shares the stories, motives, insights, and practical
tips from global leaders in the open movement.
The Status of the Translation Profession in the European Union Anthony Pym
2014-12-01 Based on thorough and extensive research, this book examines in
detail traditional status signals in the translation profession. It provides
case studies of eight European and non-European countries, with further
chapters on sociological and economic modelling, and goes on to identify a
number of policy options and make recommendations on rectifying problem areas.
On Integrating Unmanned Aircraft Systems into the National Airspace System
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Konstantinos Dalamagkidis 2011-10-05 This book presents, in a comprehensive
way, current unmanned aviation regulation, airworthiness certification, special
aircraft categories, pilot certification, federal aviation requirements,
operation rules, airspace classes and regulation development models. It
discusses unmanned aircraft systems levels of safety derived mathematically
based on the corresponding levels for manned aviation. It provides an overview
of the history and current status of UAS airworthiness and operational
regulation worldwide. Existing regulations have been developed considering the
need for a complete regulatory framework for UAS. It focuses on UAS safety
assessment and functional requirements, achieved in terms of defining an
“Equivalent Level of Safety”, or ELOS, with that of manned aviation, specifying
what the ELOS requirement entails for UAS regulations. To accomplish this, the
safety performance of manned aviation is first evaluated, followed by a novel
model to derive reliability requirements for achieving target levels of safety
(TLS) for ground impact and mid-air collision accidents.It discusses elements
of a viable roadmap leading to UAS integration in to the NAS. For this second
edition of the book almost all chapters include major updates and corrections.
There is also a new appendix chapter.
Human Rights in International Relations David P. Forsythe 2006-05-01 This new
edition of David Forsythe's successful textbook provides an authoritative
overview of the place of human rights in international politics in an age of
terrorism. The book focuses on four central themes: the resilience of human
rights norms, the importance of 'soft' law, the key role of non-governmental
organizations, and the changing nature of state sovereignty. Human rights
standards are examined according to global, regional, and national levels of
analysis with a separate chapter dedicated to transnational corporations. This
second edition has been updated to reflect recent events, notably the creation
of the ICC and events in Iraq and Guantanamo Bay, and new sections have been
added on subjects such as the correlation between world conditions and the fate
of universal human rights. Containing chapter-by-chapter guides to further
reading and discussion questions, this book will be of interest to
undergraduate and graduate students of human rights, and their teachers. David
Forsythe received the Distinguished Scholar Award for 2007 from the Human
Rights Section of the American Political Science Association.
Catalog Food and Nutrition Information Center (U.S.) 1974
24th European Symposium on Computer Aided Process Engineering 2014-06-20 The
24th European Symposium on Computer Aided Process Engineering creates an
international forum where scientific and industrial contributions of computeraided techniques are presented with applications in process modeling and
simulation, process synthesis and design, operation, and process optimization.
The organizers have broadened the boundaries of Process Systems Engineering by
inviting contributions at different scales of modeling and demonstrating
vertical and horizontal integration. Contributions range from applications at
the molecular level to the strategic level of the supply chain and sustainable
development. They cover major classical themes, at the same time exploring a
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new range of applications that address the production of renewable forms of
energy, environmental footprints and sustainable use of resources and water.
Green Grabbing: A New Appropriation of Nature James Fairhead 2014-10-29 Across
the world, ecosystems are for sale. ‘Green grabbing’ – the appropriation of
land and resources for environmental ends – is an emerging process of deep and
growing significance. A vigorous debate on ‘land grabbing’ already highlights
instances where ‘green’ credentials are called upon to justify appropriations
of land for food or fuel. Yet in other cases, environmental green agendas are
the core drivers and goals of grabs. Green grabs may be drivn by biodiversity
conservation, biocarbon sequestration, biofuels, ecosystem services or
ecotourism, for example. In some cases theyse agendas involve the wholesale
alienation of land, and in others the restructuring of rules and authority in
the access, use and management of resources that may have profoundly alienating
effects. Green grabbing builds on well-known histories of colonial and neocolonial resource alienation in the name of the environment. Yet it involves
novel forms of valuation, commodification and markets for pieces and aspects of
nature, and an extraordinary new range of actors and alliances. This book draws
together seventeen original cases from African, Asian and Latin American
settings to ask: To what extent and in what ways do ‘green grabs’ constitute
new forms of appropriation of nature? What political and discursive dynamics
underpin ‘green grabs’? How and when do appropriations on the ground emerge out
of circulations of green capital? What are the implications for ecologies,
landscapes and livelihoods? Who is gaining and who is losing? How are agrarian
social relations, rights and authority being restructured, and in whose
interests? This book was published as a special issue of the Journal of Peasant
Studies.
Defending U.S. Economic Interests in the Changing Arctic United States.
Congress. Senate. Committee on Commerce, Science, and Transportation.
Subcommittee on Oceans, Atmosphere, Fisheries, and Coast Guard 2012
English Language Education in a Global World Lap Tuen Wong 2015 With English
becoming the world's foremost lingua franca, the pressure to improve English
language education (ELE) has been steadily increasing. Consequently, the nature
of ELE has changed drastically in the last decade. This has not only brought
about a number of changes in the way English is taught and learnt, but it has
also led to various innovative practices around the world. As a result, this
edited book aims to shed light on the new theoretical and methodological
developments in the field of ELE as well as the major issues and difficulties
faced by practitioners in different parts of the globe. One very important
variable that the book takes into account is the role that English already
plays in a particular society since this may affect the views that teachers and
students hold of the language. This in turn can significantly influence the way
English is taught and learnt in given political, economic and socio-cultural
settings. The purpose of this book is therefore to provide a comprehensive
overview of the pedagogical methods, policies and problems that underlie
English language education in ten different regions across the world,
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including: the USA, Canada, the UK, Australia, New Zealand, India, Singapore,
Japan, China and Hong Kong. In doing so, the different chapters in the book
emphasize the importance of responding to linguistic and other forms of
diversity in order to develop English language education in a globalized world.
This book will be useful for teachers and students of English language, for
English language curriculum and materials developers, and for those involved in
educational policy-making and language acquisition research. Written by experts
in the field, the range of content covered in the book's chapters will also
help policy-makers, researchers and practitioners develop effective English
language education practices and policies, and propose solutions to emerging
issues in English language teaching and learning in different environments
around the world. The newly-developed arguments and concerns pertaining to
English language education will serve as future reference for professionals
interested in this area of expertise.
Poor Economics Abhijit Banerjee 2012-03-27 The winners of the Nobel Prize in
Economics upend the most common assumptions about how economics works in this
gripping and disruptive portrait of how poor people actually live. Why do the
poor borrow to save? Why do they miss out on free life-saving immunizations,
but pay for unnecessary drugs? In Poor Economics, Abhijit V. Banerjee and
Esther Duflo, two award-winning MIT professors, answer these questions based on
years of field research from around the world. Called "marvelous, rewarding" by
the Wall Street Journal, the book offers a radical rethinking of the economics
of poverty and an intimate view of life on 99 cents a day. Poor Economics shows
that creating a world without poverty begins with understanding the daily
decisions facing the poor.
Food Security in Australia Quentin Farmar-Bowers 2012-10-28 This book considers
the ability and capacity of the food supply system in Australia to provide food
security for the ever-increasing domestic and international population in the
face of growing challenges in production, resource supply and failures within
the food system itself. Although Australia is a net food exporting country,
domestic food insecurity exists and will increase as food prices rise in the
coming decades. An overview of the food supply system highlights the main
challenges that are determining the future. Many of these challenges can be
resolved by the Australian government, but others are in the hands of global
governance to which Australia can only adapt. This book sheds light on the
challenges and discusses the prospects for developing more sustainable and
resilient future food systems in Australia. In addition, it covers food
security and sovereignty issues under the heading of “food equity and access,”
“food production, policy and trade,” and “impacts of land use planning on
agriculture.” The unique features of the book include the following: • Most
literature on food security pertains to developing countries. By way of
contrast, this book explores food security in a developed nation (Australia)
that seemingly should not have food security issues. The topics covered in the
book are relevant to other developed nations with growing populations and
resource management challenges. • The book chapters are written by specialists
to paint a comprehensive picture of the political, social, economic and
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environmental issues that give rise to food insecurity, and the challenges
these issues present to the security of the food system in coming decades. The
overall organization of the book uses a theoretically informed and multidisciplinary approach. This enables a critical and in-depth analysis of food
security by outlining the key challenges as well as prospects for the
development of more sustainable and resilient agri-food systems. • The three
principal topics in the book are dealt with by a multi-disciplinary team of
authors in a way that teases out diverse points of view illustrating the
complexity of food security. Author disciplines include health and nutrition,
agriculture, ethics, social science, law, and practitioners managing food aid
programs. • The book shows how food security relates to many technical, social
and moral issues in society and how it is possible to develop successful
programs to improve food security.
International Aerospace Abstracts 1998
Trends and Issues in Interdisciplinary Behavior and Social Science Ford Lumban
Gaol 2017-08-07 Trends and Issues in Interdisciplinary Behavior and Social
Science contains papers presented at the 5th International Congress on
Interdisciplinary Behavior and Social Science 2016 (ICIBSoS 2016), held 5-6
November 2016 in Jogjakarta, Indonesia. The 24 papers cover every discipline in
all fields of social science, discussing many current trends and issues 21st
century society is facing, especially in Southeast Asia. The topics include
literature, family culture studies, behavior studies, psychology and human
development, religion and values, social issues such as urban poverty and
juvenile crisis, driving behavior, well-being of women, career women, career
performance, happiness, social adjustment, quality of life among patients, job
stress and religious coping etc. The issues are discussed using scientific
quantitative or qualitative methods from different academic viewpoints.
New Results in Numerical and Experimental Fluid Mechanics IV Christian
Breitsamter 2012-08-13 This volume contains 59 papers presented at the 13th
Symposium of STAB (German Aerospace Aerodynamics Association). In this
association, all those German scientists and engineers from universities,
research establishments and industry are involved who are doing research and
project work in numerical and experimental fluid mechanics and aerodynamics,
mainly for aerospace but also in other applications. Many of the contributions
give results from federal and European-Union sponsored projects. The volume
gives a broad overview of the ongoing work in this field in Germany. Covered
are flow problems of high and low aspect-ratio wings and bluff bodies, laminar
flow control and transition, hypersonic flows, transition and fluid mechanical
modelling, LES and DNS, numerical simulation, aeroelasticity, measuring
techniques and propulsion flows.
A Fine Balance Rohinton Mistry 2010-10-29 A Fine Balance, Rohinton Mistry’s
stunning internationally acclaimed bestseller, is set in mid-1970s India. It
tells the story of four unlikely people whose lives come together during a time
of political turmoil soon after the government declares a “State of Internal
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Emergency.” Through days of bleakness and hope, their circumstances – and their
fates – become inextricably linked in ways no one could have foreseen. Mistry’s
prose is alive with enduring images and a cast of unforgettable characters.
Written with compassion, humour, and insight, A Fine Balance is a vivid, richly
textured, and powerful novel written by one of the most gifted writers of our
time.
Taming Commodity Markets Gamani Corea 1992 A fair deal for Third World
countries in stabilizing commodity prices was one of the main aims of NorthSouth dialogue in the early 1980s. UNCTAD's Integrated Programme for
Commodities led the effort to establish a New International Economic Order
proposed by the Brandt report. This book is an account of the commodity
negotiations by the main architect of the NIEO.
Morphing Wing Technologies Sergio Ricci 2017-10-27 Morphing Wings Technologies:
Large Commercial Aircraft and Civil Helicopters offers a fresh look at current
research on morphing aircraft, including industry design, real manufactured
prototypes and certification. This is an invaluable reference for students in
the aeronautics and aerospace fields who need an introduction to the morphing
discipline, as well as senior professionals seeking exposure to morphing
potentialities. Practical applications of morphing devices are presented—from
the challenge of conceptual design incorporating both structural and
aerodynamic studies, to the most promising and potentially flyable solutions
aimed at improving the performance of commercial aircraft and UAVs. Morphing
aircraft are multi-role aircraft that change their external shape substantially
to adapt to a changing mission environment during flight. The book consists of
eight sections as well as an appendix which contains both updates on main
systems evolution (skin, structure, actuator, sensor, and control systems) and
a survey on the most significant achievements of integrated systems for large
commercial aircraft. Provides current worldwide status of morphing
technologies, the industrial development expectations, and what is already
available in terms of flying systems Offers new perspectives on wing structure
design and a new approach to general structural design Discusses hot topics
such as multifunctional materials and auxetic materials Presents practical
applications of morphing devices
Growth of Crystals E.I. Givargizov 2012-12-06 This 18th volume of the series
includes invited papers from the Seventh All-Union Conference on the Growth of
Crystals and the Symposium on Molecular-Beam Epitaxy that were held in Moscow
in November, 1988. In choosing papers, the Program Committee of the conference
gave priority to studies in rapidly emerging areas of the growth and
preparation of crystalS and crystalline films. The qualifications of the
authors were also consid ered. This ensured that the material was of a high
standard and that the problems discussed covered a wide range. These are the
same criteria that, we hope, are typical of the volumes of this series. The
articles of the present volume are divided into four sections: I. Processes on
the growth surface. II. Molecular-beam epitaxy. III. Growth of crystals and
films from solutions and fluxes. N. Growth of crystals from the melt. Following
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tradition, the series opens with three theoretical articles. These examine
problems applicable to various crystallization media: instability of the
crystallization front (for a more general case than before and for a
comparatively complicated system, a solution), adsorption and migration of
atoms and molecules (the analysis is made on a quantum-chemical level), and the
kinetics of step and dislocation growth in the presence of surface anisotropy
as well as impurity adsorption (several earlier known methods are summarized).
The next two articles are experimental and methodical.
Terrorists or Freedom Fighters Steven Best 2004 Foreword by Ward Churchill;
cover design by Sue Coe The first anthology of writings on the history, ethics,
politics and tactics of the Animal Liberation Front, Terrorists or Freedom
Fighters? features both academic and activist perspectives and offers powerful
insights into this international organization and its position within the
animal rights movement. Calling on sources as venerable as Thomas Aquinas and
as current as the Patriot Act--and, in some cases, personal experience--the
contributors explore the history of civil disobedience and sabotage, and
examine the philosophical and cultural meanings of words like "terrorism,"
"democracy" and "freedom," in a book that ultimately challenges the values and
assumptions that pervade our culture. Contributors include Robin Webb, Rod
Coronado, Ingrid Newkirk, Paul Watson, Karen Davis, Bruce Friedrich, pattrice
jones and others.
AI and Cognitive Science ’92 Kevin Ryan 2012-12-06 The annual Irish Conferences
on Artificial Intelligence and Cognitive Science have become the major forum in
Ireland for the discussion of various aspects of artificial intelligence. Their
aim is to provide a forum where researchers can present their current work, and
where industrial and commercial users can relate this work to their own
practical needs and experiences. Although the emphasis of the conferences is on
Irish research, there are also important contributions from Europe, Australia,
Canada, and the USA. This volume is based on the proceedings of the Fifth Irish
Conference on Artificial Intelligence and Cognitive Science (AICS'92), which
was held at the University of Limerick, Ireland, from 10-11 September 1992. The
conference was divided into 6 sessions, covering knowledge representation,
cognitive foundations, natural language 1 and 2, learning and expert systems,
and nov§ el aspects of artificial intelligence and cognitive science. Because
of the high number of papers submitted to the conference, a poster session was
run in addition to the plenary sessions. Each paper presented at the poster
session is represented in this volume by a four page abstract. Among the
specific topics covered in this volume are: a model-based theory of conceptual
combination; the nature and development of reasoning strategies; word
recognition as a parsing problem; a knowledge-based autonomous vehicle system
for emergency management support; the construction and use of scope neutral
discourse entities; computer-based iconic communication; and exceptions in
multiple inheritance systems. AI and Cognitive Science '92 provides a
comprehensive record of current research into this important field. It will be
of interest to researchers, lecturers and postgraduate students in a variety of
disciplines related to artificial intelligence and cognitive science.
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Computers in Art, Design and Animation John Lansdown 2012-12-06 The collection
of papers that makes up this book arises largely from the joint activities of
two specialist groups of the British Computer Society, namely the Displays
Group and the Computer Arts Society. Both these groups are now more than 20
years old and during the whole of this time have held regular, separate
meetings. In recent years, however, the two groups have held a joint annual
meeting at which presentations of mutual interest have been given and it is
mainly from the last two of these that the present papers have been drawn. They
fall naturally into four classes: visualisation, art, design and animationalthough, as in all such cases, the boundaries between the classes are fuzzy
and overlap inevitably occurs. Visualisation The graphic potential of computers
has been recognised almost since computing was first used, but it is only
comparatively recently that their possibilities as devices for the
visualisation of complex. and largely ab stract phenomena has begun to be more
fully appreciated. Some workers stress the need to be able to model
photographic reality in order to assist in this task. They look to better
algorithms and more resolution to achieve this end. Others-Alan Mackay for
instance-suggest that it is "not just a matter of providing more and more
pixels. It is a matter of providing congenial clues which employ to the
greatest extent what we already know.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re
like many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting
books or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when
Dalton Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed
childrearing advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big
decisions. In Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those
experiments, from bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional
cash transfers improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching
them impulse control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids
with unique names learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a
vasectomy (because fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages
parents to draw on the latest data to rear children, if only because that level
of engagement with kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these
experiments are very loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s
sassy kids show him the limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you
everything you need to know about the latest literature on parenting—with
lessons that go down easy. You’ll be laughing and learning at the same time.
New Results in Numerical and Experimental Fluid Mechanics VIII Andreas Dillmann
2012-12-27 This volume contains the contributions to the 17th Symposium of STAB
(German Aerospace Aerodynamics Association). STAB includes German scientists
and engineers from universities, research establishments and industry doing
research and project work in numerical and experimental fluid mechanics and
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aerodynamics, mainly for aerospace but also for other applications. Many of the
contributions collected in this book present results from national and European
Community sponsored projects. This volume gives a broad overview of the ongoing
work in this field in Germany and spans a wide range of topics: airplane
aerodynamics, multidisciplinary optimization and new configurations, hypersonic
flows and aerothermodynamics, flow control (drag reduction and laminar flow
control), rotorcraft aerodynamics, aeroelasticity and structural dynamics,
numerical simulation, experimental simulation and test techniques,
aeroacoustics as well as the new fields of biomedical flows, convective flows,
aerodynamics and acoustics of high-speed trains.
Medical Secrets E-Book Mary P. Harward 2018-09-29 For more than 30 years, the
highly regarded Secrets Series® has provided students and practitioners in all
areas of health care with concise, focused, and engaging resources for quick
reference and exam review. Medical Secrets, 6th Edition, features the Secrets’
popular question-and-answer format that also includes lists, tables, pearls,
memory aids, and an easy-to-read style – making inquiry, reference, and review
quick, easy, and enjoyable. The proven Secrets Series® format gives you the
most return for your time – succinct, easy to read, engaging, and highly
effective. Coverage includes the full range of essential topics in medicine for
in-training and practicing professionals, authored by a diverse range of
teachers and clinicians who cover both medical and ethical issues. Fully
revised and updated throughout, including protocols and guidelines that are
continuously evolving and that increasingly dictate best practices. Top 100
Secrets and Key Points boxes provide a fast overview of the secrets you must
know for success in practice and on exams.
Coincidences, Chaos, and All that Math Jazz Edward B. Burger 2005 An irreverent
and accessible explanation of challenging puzzles within the world of
mathematics considers such topics as the link between a pineapple's spirals and
the famous Fibonacci numbers, the shape of the universe as reflected by a
twisted strip of paper, and the parallels between the Lincoln and Kennedy
assassinations. 50,000 first printing.
Democracy and Public Space John Parkinson 2012 In an online, interconnected
world, democracy is increasingly made up of wikis and blogs, pokes and tweets.
Citizens have become accidental journalists thanks to their handheld devices,
politicians are increasingly working online, and the traditional sites of
democracy - assemblies, public galleries, and plazas - are becoming less and
less relevant with every new technology. And yet, this book argues, such views
are leading us to confuse the medium with the message, focusing on electronic
transmission when often what cyber citizens transmit is pictures and narratives
of real democratic action in physical space. Democratic citizens are embodied,
take up space, battle over access to physical resources, and perform democracy
on physical stages at least as much as they engage with ideas in virtual space.
Combining conceptual analysis with interviews and observation in capital cities
on every continent, John Parkinson argues that democracy requires physical
public space; that some kinds of space are better for performing some
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democratic roles than others; and that some of the most valuable kinds of space
are under attack in developed democracies. He argues that accidental publics
like shoppers and lunchtime crowds are increasingly valued over purposive,
active publics, over citizens with a point to make or an argument to listen to.
This can be seen not just in the way that traditional protest is regulated, but
in the ways that ordinary city streets and parks are managed, even in the
design of such quintessentially democratic spaces as legislative assemblies.
The book offers an alternative vision for democratic public space, and
evaluates 11 cities - from London to Tokyo - against that ideal.
Transportation Planning Handbook ITE (Institute of Transportation Engineers)
2016-07-11 A multi-disciplinary approach to transportation planningfundamentals
The Transportation Planning Handbook is a comprehensive,practice-oriented
reference that presents the fundamental conceptsof transportation planning
alongside proven techniques. This newfourth edition is more strongly focused on
serving the needs of allusers, the role of safety in the planning process,
andtransportation planning in the context of societal concerns,including the
development of more sustainable transportationsolutions. The content structure
has been redesigned with a newformat that promotes a more functionally driven
multimodal approachto planning, design, and implementation, including guidance
towardthe latest tools and technology. The material has been updated toreflect
the latest changes to major transportation resources suchas the HCM, MUTCD,
HSM, and more, including the most current ADAaccessibility regulations.
Transportation planning has historically followed the rationalplanning model of
defining objectives, identifying problems,generating and evaluating
alternatives, and developing plans.Planners are increasingly expected to adopt
a moremulti-disciplinary approach, especially in light of the risingimportance
of sustainability and environmental concerns. This bookpresents the
fundamentals of transportation planning in amultidisciplinary context, giving
readers a practical reference forday-to-day answers. Serve the needs of all
users Incorporate safety into the planning process Examine the latest
transportation planning softwarepackages Get up to date on the latest
standards, recommendations, andcodes Developed by The Institute of
Transportation Engineers, thisbook is the culmination of over seventy years of
transportationplanning solutions, fully updated to reflect the needs of
achanging society. For a comprehensive guide with practical answers,The
Transportation Planning Handbook is an essentialreference.
Indian Science Abstracts 2012-03
Doing Public Good? R. Pablo Guerrero O. 2017-07-05 This book examines the
contributions of non-public organizations, such as foundations, philanthropies,
charities, non-governmental organizations, private businesses, and
entrepreneurs to public goods and services. Too often the impact of the
contributions of such private actors are overlooked. However, they are playing
an increasing role in meeting societal needs across the developing world.Doing
Public Good? lays out key elements that need to be considered in evaluating the
net results achieved by these private actors. It uses case studies and analysis
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to show how to answer such questions as: Is it working? How do they and the
public know they are doing good? And how to improve? Such questions are
particularly important since little is known about the net results of private
avenues for delivering public value.The contributors conclude that "doing good"
organizations need to be more transparent and accountable regarding their
operations and achievements. The book suggests perspectives on how better
monitoring and evaluation systems can improve their accountability.
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